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LETTER OQF ACCEPTANCE

New York, April 1, 2011

Dear Brother and Secretary-General:

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated
March 28.

At the outset, I would like to express my most sincere
condolences at the passing of Ambassador de Brum who was also
my esteemed colleague as Ambassador to the United States.

Tt will be my pleasure to serve as High Steward (/
Chairman of the Board of Advisors) as kindly offered, and to
continue the tradition of EUCLID’s support to Small Island
States and excellence in higher education. I look forward to
meeting again with your Assistant Secretary General Mr Chad
D' Amore at his earliest convenience to further discuss these

peints.

Pleage accept, Dear Secretau;y:-@e{eral, the assurance of
all my consideration. .

Monamed—THihiri
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